
Marshfield Recreation Department 

900 Ferry St. 

_______________________________ 

Recreation Commission Meeting 
    

Minutes 

February 15, 2017 

 

 
 

Attendees:   Jan Dobsovits  Sharon Robbins Gary Pina 

  Steve Darcy Craig Jameson Dan Donovan 

  

Absent   Brian Spano   Chris Ciocca   

Guests    Bob Galvin 

     

7:20p.m.         Meeting called to order          
 

 Approval of last minutes 

All approved for the month of January 25, 2017    

 

Open Space  

Two presentations for help work 

 

Helping Hands 
No assistance needed.   No income received. 

 

Face Book Social Media 
Positive feed back  

 

Uncle Bud Skate Park 
Two installment payments.   July 30, 2017 and September 3, for 15% of the gross. 

DPW has a roll for the maintenance and upkeep. 

 

Shade Shelter 
The safety of the swing sets have to be in compliance with guidelines. 

 

February Vacation Week 

Worked with the school for open gym time.   The cost of the program was $10.00 per 

child and it was well attended.   

 

New Business 

Jan Dobsovits is no longer on the board.  Gary Pina has taken the place of her position as 

Chair of the Board. 

 

Field Permits. 

A meeting will be held for the use of the fields.  The process will be a new Field Permit 

Application created my Craig Jameson.  Youth groups will have a code to have the 

resource of the lights if needed for practice or play though Eversource.  

 



Spring Brochure update 

The brochure will be out by the end of February with new programs.   Looking into space 

at the YMCA. 

 

New Staff for Extended Care and Programs 

We have recently hired Kevin Thomas a graduate from Boston University who will be 

working at the Extend Day Care programs and other programs we will be offering in the 

Summer Brochure. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourn at 8; 30 

Next meeting  March 15, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


